
 

 

 

TO: Members, District 97 Board of Education 

 Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 
 

FROM: Dr. Amy Warke, Chief Academic and Accountability Officer  
 

RE: Summer Launch Agreements  
 

DATE: January 24, 2017 
 

Purpose of the Report: Approve OPEF Summer Programming and Data Sharing Agreement 
 

 

 

On January 24, 2017 the Board of Education learned about the Partnership between D 97 and the Oak Park Education  

Foundation for the Foundation to deliver BASE Camp to our scholars in grades 3-8 for our summer programming. On 

January 30, 2017 the Board approved a Letter of Intent for this to occur. Since then, the attorney for Robbins Schwartz 

created the attached contract. OPEF’s attorney’s reviewed the terms and made changes that were discussed with 

administration. The document is under final attorney review by the board’s attorney.  

 

Recommended Action: 
That the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 approve OPEF Summer Programming and Data Sharing Agreement 

pending final attorney review. 
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